

June 26, 2010

To the Oceanside High School Class of 1960 1960 Sailors Association Inc.

Ladies and Gentlemen of the OHS Class of 1960:

On behalf of the Oceanside Education Foundation, I wish to congratulate the Oceanside High School Class of 1960 on the 50th anniversary of its graduation marked by its 50-Year "Grand Reunion Gala" tonight.

Over the last half century, members of your class have brought honor and distinction to our Oceanside public schools by achieving success in careers in virtually all fields of endeavor, including, among others, business, law, medicine, accounting, government and education. You have also raised your children and been blessed with grandchildren, among the other fruits of your labors that you now enjoy.

But it is plainly evident from your many reunions and your amazing class website that, despite separation by time and distance since your graduation in 1960, you continue to maintain strong bonds of friendship and share fond memories of your most formative years together as a class in Oceanside.

You have left your collective mark on our hometown in recent years, including providing support for this Foundation. Accordingly, we wish to acknowledge our appreciation and thank you for your most recent gift of the five posters featuring historical photographs of Oceanside from the 1950s that are displayed at your "Grand Reunion Gala" celebration tonight. We will be proud to display those posters in the future for the education of the children who attend Oceanside schools and enjoyment of all its current and future residents.

With sincere appreciation and best wishes,

Betsy Transom President

Betay TRaison

Oceanside Education Foundation